Open House Guidelines
Tuesday, September 9, 2014
6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
· All parents/guardians are invited to attend Shenango’s Open House on Tuesday, September 9, from 6:30 to 8:30 PM.  Parents are to report to their child’s first period class by 6:30. 

· Students are discouraged from attending.  This evening is for parents.

· Students should write the course name, room number and teacher names, according to their Tuesday schedule in the appropriate spaces.  Bring this schedule with you to Open House.  Should you forget to bring the schedule to Open House, you may obtain a copy of his/her schedule in the office on the evening of Open House.  If you need an extra one for another sibling, extras are available in the office.

· The purpose of Open House is for parents to become acquainted with the teachers, the curriculum, and the instructional practices.  Each teacher will present an overview of his/her course during the time allotted.  

· Parents may sign up for conferences.  We discourage in-depth conferences on the evening of Open House.  However, you may schedule an appointment to meet with a teacher.

· The school counselors will be available in their offices throughout the evening. 

· Refreshments will be served in the cafeteria throughout the evening.  Study hall periods are excellent opportunities to stop in the cafeteria.

· Please stop in the Information Center (Library) to browse.  

· Technology Assistance for accessing online grades will be available in the Information Center throughout the evening with Mr. Rob Heath, Director of Technology.
Simulated Student Schedule (have your child complete the form below) – Please use the Tuesday Schedule.

	Period
	Time
	Room
	Teacher

	1
	6:30 to 6:43
	
	

	2
	6:48 to 6:56
	
	

	3
	7:01 to 7:09
	
	

	4
	7:14 to 7:22
	
	

	5
	7:27 to 7:35
	
	

	6
	7:40 to 7:48
	
	

	7
	7:53 to 8:01
	
	

	8
	8:06 to 8:14
	
	


Room numbers beginning with 1 are on the first floor.  Room numbers beginning with 2 are on the second floor.
